The Emmaus Ministry is Bent, But Not Broken

As many of you know, this past year has been very difficult for the Emmaus Ministry with the passing of our
beloved co-founder, Charley Monaghan. His absence on this earth leaves a huge void.

And, incredibly, writing this tonight, we learned of the passing of yet another beloved co-founder, Bro. John
Maganzini, OFM. Bro. John helped design the structure of the retreat you attended and embedded the
Franciscan essence of “All are Welcome!” in everything we do.

Amid all of this loss, we are left wondering... What does the future hold for this beautiful ministry? It can simply
fade away, or it can be a Re-Imagined Emmaus Ministry for Grieving Parents.. An even more powerful ministry,
able to help even more parents. A self-sustaining ministry that will thrive and expand, no matter what is
happening in the world, or in dioceses or parishes.

But only the Holy Spirit—and you—can help make the
Re-Imagined Emmaus Ministry Project a reality!

If you have experienced any peace and comfort from an Emmaus Ministry program, we ask you now to pay it
forward by donating, in loving memory of your precious child--or in thanksgiving for the Emmaus Ministry
and our founders. Your generous donation will keep the memory of all of our children alive. And it will help
ensure the continuation of this powerful ministry well into the future. (All donations are tax-deductible)

“It zs in consoling that we are consoled.”

DONATE NOW!
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Or send your check to
194 Bishops Forest Drive, Waltham, MA 02452

We thank you for opening your heart
to the needs of grieving parents.

In humble gratitude and with so much hope for our future,

sy,

Diane Monaghan, Paul's Mom and Charley’s Wife



https://www.emfgp.org/donate/

